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Objection to developement at Brooklands Farm, Chestfield, Whitstable.

Frank Davies |

Wed 4/24/2024 10:23 AM

To:Consultations <Consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

My name is Mr Frank Dauvis.
I am sending this email to vehemently object to the proposed development at Brooklands Farm for the
following reasons:-

1.
. Flooding issues in the surrounding area, Southstreet and Chestfield.

. Roads will not be able to accommodate the increase in traffic.

. Increase in demand for water. (Already we have hosepipe bans in mild summers).

. Lack of doctors for the increase in population.

. Wrong usage of needed farmland.

. Lack of infrastructure ie. sewage, rainwater runoff which is already being discharged into our rivers
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8.
9.

Overdevelopment of the area.

and seas along the coast in Tankerton.
Impact on human wellbeing:- overcrowding, noise pollution and visual pollution.
Negative impact on local wildlife and conservation.

| hope, but doubt it, that the planning dept will take the above considerations into account when
deciding.

Regards Mr F Dauvis.
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